
From: Sonia Taylor
To: Bisla, Sachnoor
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: 2299 Brush Creek Road, PC Meeting 8/14/25
Date: Thursday, July 24, 2025 9:01:35 PM

I'm curious if it makes sense to just annex this one very small piece of
property in a much larger county island within Santa Rosa -- what does
LAFCO think about this?

What will the General Plan designation and prezoning of this property be?

Appreciate your response.

Sonia

Sonia Taylor




